
CITY OF 

HARRIS 

HARRIS 

RECEIVED 

FUNDING FOR 

WATER AND 

SEWER TO 135 
e . i 

THE CITY SUBMITTED OUR PROPOSAL IN MARCH OF 2023, 

HARRIS WAS INFORMED ON SATURDAY MARCH 9TH, 2024 

THAT OUR PROJECT WILL BE FUNDED. THANK YOU TO 

CONGRESSMAN STAUBER 

$1,574,000 FOR THE CITY OF 

HARRIS WATER AND SEWER 

EXTENSION 

THE WEBSITE WILL HAVE UPDATES SO THAT ALL 
RESIDENTS ARE AWARE OF THE STATUS OF THE PROJECT. 

HARRISMN.COM 


